
GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY, JAMMU 

NOTICE 

Due to poor response to Notice No. GCET/Adm/22/103 dated 

14.02.2022 regarding inviting of applications from the eligible and 

interested students for seeking Financial Assistance out of Students Aid 

Fund for the session 2021-22, it is hereby notified that the last date for 

receiving applications is extended upto 13.04.2022. 

All other terms and conditions of the Notice under above reference 

shall remain the same. 

sd/- 
Convener, 

Financial Aid 
Committee, 

GCET, Jammu. 
No: ChcGT 1Adaz24 
Date: O6 o4202 

Copy to: 

1. All HODs for information. 
2. Accounts Officer, GCET, Jammu for information. 
3. 1/c College website with request for uploading the same at College 

Website. 
4. Private Secretary to Principal, GCET, Jammu for information of the 

Principal. 
5. Hostel Warden for information. 
6. All Notice Boards. 
7. Office file. 
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